
IS MR. BROWN JOHN BERG'S SOCK PUPPET? 

Dear Mr. Daily; 

As voting citizen and tax payer of Kitsap County, I was shocked and appalled at your behavior at yesterdays school board 
meeting; specifically your outburst toward Ms. Espy.  This outburst was unprofessional, disrespectful, and unbecoming a 
school board member.  It was apparent to me and others in attendance that you were unprepared, uninformed, and 
combative which is neither helpful nor productive toward the mission of educating our children.  Upon further research of 
your tenure as a South Kitsap School Board member, it is clear that this behavior is not uncommon and is noted in the 
public record.  I encourage you to reconsider your approach to public service and specifically ask that you apologize to Ms. 
Espy, PUBLICALLY.  Moving forward, I and other participants in the SKS board meetings will be carefully watching for any 
further breaches of decorum. 



I would also like to question your affiliation with the organization Citizens Supporting South Kitsap School District.  It 
would appear to me as conflict of interest with your duties as a school board member.  While I would concur with you that 
fiscal responsibility and discipline in the utilization of resources is essential and part of your duties, active participation 
and mentioning of said organization at a board meeting is inappropriate. 

I thank you for your attention in these matters and look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

Scott E Brown 
Southworth, Kitsap County, WA 

CC:  David Nelson, Editor, Kitsap Sun 
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